
 

 

 
M E M O R A N D U M  

 

Date: December 6, 2023 

To: City Commission 

From: Kevin Kuchenbecker, Historic Preservation Officer 

Re: Cameras for Public Library - Technology Inc.

 

Several of the cameras at the library are antiquated and not working. The City 

of Deadwood has been upgrading cameras and camera systems to the new 
Verkada camera system which is easily scalable.  

Verkada cameras store footage locally and sends to the cloud, streaming only 

when viewed with low bandwidth. This allows staff to search across our camera 
fleet and retrieve footage in seconds making it easier to manage and simplifies 
reporting. 

Various departments have added these systems at the Event Center, City Hall 
as well as the Recreation and Aquatic Center. This system is easily accessible 

for the necessary staff to monitor and retrieve critical information when 
warranted for a variety of purposes.  

Staff is seeking permission to purchase Verkada cameras for the Deadwood 

Public Library from Technology Inc for a cost of $10,581.33 including 
installation and a 10-year warranty to be paid from HP Capital Assets. 

 

Recommend Motion: Move to recommend the City Commission purchase 
Verkada cameras for the Deadwood Public Library from Technology Inc for a cost 
of $10,581.33 including installation and a 10-year warranty. 

 

 

 

 
 

OFFICE OF 
PLANNING, ZONING AND 
HISTORIC PRESERVATION 

108 Sherman Street 
Telephone (605) 578-2082 

Fax (605) 578-2084 
 

 

Kevin Kuchenbecker 
Historic Preservation Officer 

Telephone (605) 578-2082 
kevin@cityofdeadwood.com 

 


